
Ontario Library Workers Committee  
August 26, 2011 
10 am to 4 pm  
Ontario Regional Office 
Vee Papadimos (Local 1776, BRAMPTON), Birute Visockis-Cassidy (Local 932, HAMILTON), Alex 
MacCutchan (Local 4366, MILTON, Maureen O’Reilly (Local 4948, TORONTO), Pierrette St-Louis 
(Local 503, OTTAWA) and Joan Hanton, CUPE National Representative 
 
Also in attendance:  Wendy Forbes, Communications 
 
Meeting Highlights: 

 The new website address was established at ontariolibraryworkers.cupe.ca and content 
discussed; Wendy to explore the creation of a logo for the website and the committee  

 Further discussion and review of a postcard information picket campaign to take place 
on October 20. 2011 during Ontario Public Library Week 

 The library sectoral meeting was announced for Sunday October 30, 2011 at the CUPE 
National Convention 

 The agenda for the general membership meeting in Toronto October 3rd was confirmed 
 


